
Classroom news from  

Miss SUZI & Miss carrie 

It’s March!!  It is hard to believe that spring is almost here!  The weather is defi-

nitely testing us.  Please remember to dress for the weather and attendance is 

very important. 

Parent Meeting News 

At Our February Parent Meeting the parents decided Grandparents Day will be April 5th and 

our Spring Event will be April 27th. Watch for more information on both  events. Our next Par-

ent Meeting is March 8th at @ 12:45 p.m.  Please Join Us!!!!  Food and drinks provided and 

bring your ideas for the spring event.  It can’t happen without you.  

Birthdays 

Tucker-5 

Important Dates 

2/29– 3/4 Dr. Seuss Days 

March 17– St. Patrick’s Day 

March 18– Dads Event  6:30-8 

March 20-1st Day of Spring 

Letter from Suzi 

Please spread the word. We are NOW recruiting for 2016-2017 school year. We 

have applications for you to hand out to your friends and family.  

Movie Night With Dad: 

At our last parent meeting, those in attendance decided on a movie night for the Dad’s 

Event.  This will be held on Friday, March 18th from 6:30-8:00.  We will be sending home 

more information when it gets closer to the event.  Dads, grandpas, uncles, neighbors, and 

special friends, are welcome.  Be sure to mark your calendar! 


